Town of Bergen Zoning Board of Appeals

Meeting of November 17th, 2016
Bergen Town Hall

Present: Chairman Waldruff, Lee Player, David Henry, Charlie Redinger, Pam Madzriaz, and Mike Lovett 

Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. The minutes of September 15th, 2016 were read aloud. A motion to approve the minutes was made by Lee Player, seconded by Charlie Redinger voted and carried.
Old/New Business

( Ag. Data Statements now have to be sent in to the county with every referral. FelipeOltramiri, Chairman of the County Planning Board, informed board members of this through email.

(Comprehensive Plan is done and is available if anyone is interested in reviewing it.
( Dave Mason stated that 7-Eleven is still pursuing subdividing the old restaurant off the property. Variances and DOT involvement will have to take place through the process of that proposal.
No further business was discussed.

A motion to adjourn was made by Dave Henry seconded by Charlie Redingervoted and carried.

The meeting ended at 7:30 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michelle Smith, Town Clerk

      Don Cunningham, Town Supervisor

      Gary Fink, Planning Board Chairman

